
General Education Subcommittee 2021-2022 
 

Subcommittee Members: 
Rodney Mauricio, Chair, College of Arts and Sciences 
Jonathan Evans, College of Arts and Sciences, absent  
Harold Briggs, School of Social Work  
David Spooner, College of Environment and Design 
William Vencill, Ex-Officio 
 
Attendees: 
Katie Burr, Office of Instruction 
Brooke Daniel, Office of the Registrar 
Crystal Graham, Office of the Registrar 
Jade Fortiner, Office of the Registrar 
 
 
The General Education Subcommittee of the University Curriculum Committee met on 
December 2, 2021, at 9:00 a.m. via Zoom.  
 
The subcommittee unanimously approved the minutes of the November 16, 2021, General 
Education Subcommittee meeting.  
 
The subcommittee unanimously approved the request to include the following course in the list 
of courses that satisfies the General Education Core Curriculum:  
 

Area III, Quantitative Reasoning 
FANR 2010-2010L, Introduction to Natural Resource Statistics  

 
The subcommittee unanimously denied the request to include the following course in the list of 
courses that satisfies the General Education Core Curriculum due to insufficient evidence in the 
topical outline that it meets the learning outcomes of Core Area IV, World Language and 
Culture. 
 

Area IV, World Languages and Global Culture  
ADSC 2020, Animals in Society  

 
The next meeting of the subcommittee is scheduled for Friday, December 10, 8:30 a.m. in 315 
New College.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:20 a.m.  
 
 
Rodney Mauricio, Chair 
General Education Subcommittee 


